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Diary Dates 

Drama Club - Thursdays  

Yr 3 & 4 - 3:15pm till  4pm 

Coding Club - Mondays 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm till 4pm 

Football Club - Mondays 

(After Half Term) 

Yr 5 & 6 - 3:15pm - 4pm 

Taekwondo - Wednesdays 

Yr 4, 5, & 6 - 3:15pm till 4:15pm 

Half Term - Friday 10th Feb 

3:15pm finish - Return 20th Feb 

You should be aware by now that our brand new website 

is up and running!  Our new web address is - 

www.poolhouse.lancs.sch.uk (or google us and we’re the 

first ‘hit’).  

We also have an app that we are using, it’s a great way to 

see a quick view of the website and keep up to date with 

the important things happening in school. We should be 

able to send ‘push notifications’ soon when we add      

important News. (There’s a slight ‘bug’ that is preventing 

it at the moment). 

The app is a great way to find out the important things 

like news and events , you can view class blogs (which are 

done every week now) see our calendar and even report 

absences through it! Its available to download for free at 

the play/app store - just search for SCHUDIO and select us 

as your school (no log in needed). 

You can of course still find us on Facebook. 

Again we have to address the parking issue, if you’ve 

seen our Facebook page then you should be aware 

that the police are doing ‘spot’ checks before and 

after school on various days, this is mainly due to 

parking OR STOPPING on our yellow zigzag markings 

- the sign clearly says that STOPPING IS NOT         

ALLOWED BETWEEN 8am and 6pm. We are taking 

registration numbers or pictures of anyone ignoring 

the signs and passing their details onto the police. 

Please also note that the roundabout, yes it is a 

roundabout, is becoming an issue with people going 

the wrong way round it, (not just school traffic) this 

is quite dangerous as children struggle to see when 

they’re crossing from the shops towards school - 

people doing this will also be reported. This is all in 

aid of keeping your children safe, we have seen a 

few ’close calls’ recently and its been more driver 

error than a dangerous child. 

Our Theme for World book Day this year is - 

 

 

 

 

How many ‘Wally’s’ can we get into school? 

THURSDAY MARCH 2nd 2017 

Finally we’d just like to tell you about some Staff Training 

we all attended over the past 2 weeks. 

All Teaching Staff in School have been trained and passed 

(yes, they ALL passed) in ‘Emergency First Aid at Work’.  

Teachers aren't the easiest people to teach, so I think a 

huge thank you is needed to Albany Training for all the 

effort involved in refreshing these vital skills. 


